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3rd November 2024
10am Service led by Revd Helen Everard

Vestry Elder:

Vestibule Elder:

Stewards:
Organ:
Reader:
Readings:
Footsteps:
Flowers:
Coffee:

10th
17th
24th

6th
26th

Liz McClune

Pam Hudson

Sandra Smith & Maureen Coney
Hymnal, generated by Carol Woods
Rita Powell

Ruth 1:1-18; Mark12: 28-34

Not Meeting

Sandra Smith

Pauline & Chris Porter

The 10am Sunday Pulpit — November

Mrs Yvonne Farrer

Revd Ray Stanyon
Mr Andrew Gibb

November Diary Notes

Weekly Wednesday coffee morning, 10.00 t011.30 am

Tuesday afternoon service, 2.00 pm

Bible Study, Tuesdays,12th & 19th November.
All meetings start at 2 pm. Everyone welcome! No need to book a place, but if you
would like more information please speak to Helen.
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An evening with the Fleet Rock Orchestra, Saturday, 9th November, 7.30 to
10.00pm (including interval), at the Church on the Heath. All money raised will go to
Christian Aid. A full evening of entertainment with the group performing a large num-
ber of popular rock and pop songs with a ‘big-band’ feel and sound. For tickets go to
the Rock Orchestra website_(fro.org) and click on the event poster that appears.
Adults £12, under16s £6.00.

st o o s e ot s s o o et

Christmas Angels. Time to get knitting your angels - for information see page 10 of
the Autumn issue of “In Touch” or contact Darrell. The Angel Blessing Service will
be on Sunday 1st December, 4pm at Fleet Methodist Church, Fleet.
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The Winter edition of our excellent magazine “In Touch”is now being prepared. All
contributions are welcome, and should be with Christine Gibbons, the Editor, no later
than 10th November. Email to christine.gibbons@beech-ride.co.uk

At Fleet URC we take the welfare of all members of our community seriously,
and we aim to provide a safe, caring and Christian environment with a friendly
and happy atmosphere. Should you have any concerns or worries about your
or another person's situation, please speak to Grace Bagshaw (Safeguarding
Coordinator) or any of the other Elders. Our Safeguarding Policy is available
to view on our website and on the foyer notice board.




